
Peoples Bank & Trust recognizes Marci Shoemaker as Volunteer of the Quarter 

 
Tuscola, Illinois:  As a community bank, Peoples Bank & Trust recognizes the value of 

volunteerism in our communities.  To recognize, commend, promote and encourage 

volunteerism, Peoples Bank & Trust has established a program to recognize outstanding 

community members for their volunteer efforts to improve our community. 

 

Peoples Bank & Trust would like to recognize Marci Shoemaker, as our “Volunteer of the 

Quarter”, for her work with the Tuscola Alumni Association.  The Tuscola Alumni Association 

raises funds to award scholarships to graduating Tuscola students and provides a forum for 

alumni to connect and share memories.     

 

Marci Shoemaker is the current President of the Tuscola Alumni Association.  She has been very 

active in increasing participation in Alumni events and bringing Alumni back to town. One of the 

things that stands out is the exceptional job Marci has done in increasing the activities that 

surround Homecoming as well as participation in those events. She invests considerable time and 

efforts in making the Alumni events must attend!  Her outstanding commitment to our 

community is greatly appreciated.  

 

In honor of Marci’s services, Peoples Bank & Trust is donating $250 donation to Tuscola 

Alumni Association in honor of Marci.  Marci’s name will be added to a plaque displayed at the 

bank recognizing past volunteers. 

 
 


